
 

  EASTER EGG RAFFLE

Once again Friends of School are holding the egg-stremely
egg-citing Easter Egg Raffle! 

All the children will have three chances to win a large Easter
Egg during the assembly on the last 3 Fridays of term before

the Easter break. This egg will be donated by the Friends.
However, to make it more exciting for the children and to give
them more chances to win, we would like to ask for donations of
eggs. These need not be expensive as many supermarkets have

special offers on at the moment! 
Each class will be allocated a week to bring eggs in and however

many are collected throughout that week will be part of the
raffle during the assembly on Friday. The children will have the

opportunity all week to purchase raffle tickets at 50p per
ticket and may purchase as many as they like! 

We would appreciate egg donations from each class on the
following weeks:

w/c 5th March: Class 1
w/c 12th March: Class 2
w/c 19th March: Class 3

Please note: it is just the donation of eggs that has been
divided into classes, all children can enter the raffle every

week!

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and good luck!




